
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                            Friday 22nd March 2019 

 

Thanks for your support in not entering the green yard before we open our classroom door. With the new 

shelter in place our purpose now is to create set areas for playing and learning. We have had this in the 

past throughout the day but it has had to be packed up and stored under the then smaller shelter we 

had. The shutters will hopefully be in place in the next few weeks.  

 

Our literacy focus this week has been story writing. Children have been encouraged to use language they  

hear in stories such as Once upon a time, One sunny day etc. We had a lovely story about a ‘handsome 

Prince’. This prompted  lots of         independent writing and book making. 

 

In numeracy we have been focusing on our ’teen numbers’ and adding a one digit 

number to a teen number. We used a number line and our fingers to check we were 

getting the correct  answer.  

 

In music this week Mr Lucas introduced the word ‘pitch’ (how high or low a note is).  As the children were 

singing and Mr Lucas was playing his instruments children would identify the different ’pitch’ within the 

song. He also introduced a new song called ’Samba –Le Le’ you may hear you child singing it at home, it is a 

very catchy song.   

 

You are welcome to ‘Stay and Play’ on Thursday 22nd March 2:15pm-3:15pm in our classroom.  

 
Enjoy the weekend 

 
 Mrs Jones            Miss Melling 
 Miss Lawrenson    Miss Waltho 
 Miss King                      Miss Williams 
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